
~lexandria Township 

. October 6, 2001 

Christine Scotillo 
Minnesota Planning 
Room300 
65 8 Cedar St. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear MS Scotillo: 

P.O. Box 445 • Alexandria, MN 56308 
320-763-4005 

~,BY Q 
:MMB CT 1 0 2001 

This is in response to your letter drafted September 6, 2001 regarding MBA Docket No. 
A-6547. Alexandria Township previously has signed a waiver to not object to the 
annexation of these properties by the City of Alexandria. In addition, the Board of 
Supervisor of Alexandria Township at the August 6, 2001 meeting passed a motion to 
have the City of Alexandria proceed with the orderly annexation of Voyager Town 
Homes, 3 rd Addition to Voyager Town Homes, and Northbrook Estates. 

If yo,u need any additional information regarding this annexation, please feel free to 
con~(lyt me. 

Sincerely, 

~~----Gregg Rais~en 
Clerk 




